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October 5, 2016 

 

 

Douglas & Christine Morris 

310 Vonder Lane 

Geneva, IL 60314 

 

Dear Doug and Chris, 

 

 

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous 

donation of a keyboard for our music program at Mades-Johnstone Center on October 5, 2016.    I wish to 

express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization.  As you know, music is so important in the 

human experience.  Often, it is an area of self-expression that may be hidden from the typical view.  We are 

looking forward to hearing what the students can do with the keyboard at the next talent show!  Gifts like 

yours enable us to provide equipment at no cost for students to help them succeed and participate in school, 

increase their social interactions, and gain in self-confidence and strength.  We truly appreciate your 

thoughtfulness in providing the donation. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. 

Executive Director 

 


